
  
 
Mr D Smith 
Derek Smith Garden Services 
30 Alexandra Road 
Bridport 
Dorset  
DT6 5AQ 
 
By email 

11th March 2020 
Dear Derek 
 
RE: GRASS CUTTING CONTRACT 
 
Thank you for submitting your tender for the grass cutting contract.  Councillors met on the 
9th March and considered the tenders received, taking into account price, experience and 
local knowledge. 
 
We would like to offer you the contract for grass cutting in the parish for the next three years, 
your quoted prices were: 
 

2020 5,900.00 

2021 6,000.00 

2022 6,100.00 

 
The contract start date is the 16th March 2020 for an initial term of 3 years with an option to 
extend for a further 3 years (on an annual basis).   
 
If during the contract period there are substantial changes to any of the areas managed 
under this contract, they would be subject to change on the contract price by negotiation with 
the Authorised Officer. 
 
The contract may be terminated by either side providing 3 months’ notice is given.  The 
council reserve the right to terminate the contract without providing 3 months’ notice in the 
event of poor or non-performance. 
 
Please note that the authorised officers are Cllr Jim Basker 07711372109 (Walditch) and Cllr 
Ann Langridge 07772035574 (Bothenhampton). 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Cllr A J Basker 
Chairman  
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
clerk@bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
Website www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 
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